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We live in the area which is so unique in terms of character of buildings, the protected green areas and visual
character and tidiness of buildings. If the council permits this kind of balcony extension not only is it a
disturbance to other residents in the building but sets a precedence for the entire road and area for all owners
to start building on to their flats: ruining the character of buildings and causing disturbance of views and even
security scares for people to be climbing up and into windows. | would be appalled if this were to be approved
and it would set a new very low standard for our lovely green neighborhood! no thanks!!!
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